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It's fall already.  Leaves are turning colors.  Harvest has 
begun.  We were with both  
our children this week for the first time in six years.  Life is 
good. 

Thank you and congratulations to all for another beautiful 
quilt show.  People who viewed it were  
smiling and commenting on the beautiful art work we 
created.   

At our October meeting we will vote on the bylaws, begin 
officer nominations (please consider 
this), rummage- bring some $$, and award the ribbons for 
Guild and Viewers' choices.   

Ribbon winners, please bring those quilts for show and tell. 

Thank you to Betty Pratt and Mary Johnson who have taken 
care of the donations from 
Sue Connor's family.  The Janome machine was bought at the 
quilt show for $1050. 
At our meeting we will have books, patterns, tools, and fabric 
available for a good-will offering. 

Please keep working on ornaments for the Festival of Trees. 

See you soon. 
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Fun fact: 
Fall colors are 
caused by the 
amount of sugar in 
the leaves. 
The more red the 
more sugar the leaf 
is storing,  That is 
why Maple trees are 
so vibrant, 
Evergreens don’t 
change because 
their leaves hace a 
thick wax covering 
the protects the 
chlorophyl {green} in 
the leaves.
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VP	NEWS	

Free Online Quilting Calculators - Quilter's Paradise 
Quilter's Paradise offers the most widely used and trusted 
free quilting calculators including calculators for backing, 
binding, borders, strips, shapes such as squares, triangles, 
diamonds, hexagons, and more! 
www.quiltersparadiseesc.com

 Ribbon winners 
attention

Quilt

Mary, could you please add the 
following to the next newsletter.	

Attention 2021 Quilt Winners: 
I added the winning quilts to the website, 
siouxlandsamplers.org.  If I missed your 
picture please send it to me and I will 
add it to our site.  I thought I remembered 
seeing someone who had a white ribbon, 
but didn’t have it on my photos.  So I 
believe I am missing at least one picture.   

Cindy Grimm 
grimmc57@yahoo.com 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%253A%252F%252Fsiouxlandsamplers.org%252F&data=04%257C01%257C%257Cca5e21732a6c439a6d7308d98233182f%257C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%257C1%257C0%257C637683978224653120%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C1000&sdata=G0PIJ56ZQ3Trrx7%252F8pfy8Hg%252F924Y7nDsE5VZz%252FxlqXo%253D&reserved=0
mailto:grimmc57@yahoo.com
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%253A%252F%252Fsiouxlandsamplers.org%252F&data=04%257C01%257C%257Cca5e21732a6c439a6d7308d98233182f%257C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%257C1%257C0%257C637683978224653120%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C1000&sdata=G0PIJ56ZQ3Trrx7%252F8pfy8Hg%252F924Y7nDsE5VZz%252FxlqXo%253D&reserved=0
mailto:grimmc57@yahoo.com
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%253A%252F%252Fwww.quiltersparadiseesc.com%252FCalculators.php&data=04%257C01%257C%257C37ea0f67576c405deb9b08d968b2614e%257C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%257C1%257C0%257C637655937747481797%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C1000&sdata=NRzQlTZ5nrpiq6%252B1J21E5k7HylZYlQYG5DPE2Xf8xxI%253D&reserved=0
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October	Mee0ng	Program	

This	month's	program	/me	is	reserved	for	your	Show	'n	Tell	of	ribboned	quilts	from	our	
"Quil/ng	Candy	~	Quilt	Show	2021".		Bring	your	winning	quilts	for	a	liCle	brag	session.		
In	some	cases,	a	big	brag	session	is	necessary.		Also,	the	Best	of	Show	and	Viewers'	
Choice	ribbons	will	be	presented	at	this	mee/ng.		Let's	see	who	wins!		Good	luck	to	all	of	
you.	

As	a	heads-up	for	November's	program,	we	plan	to	explore	the	"3-yard	Quilts"	
phenomenon.		To	paraphrase	my	Co	VP,	you've	all	dazzled	and	wowed	us	with	your	
gorgeous	quilt	crea/ons.		Now,	let's	delve	into	some	quick	and	simple	u/lity	quilts	to	
build	from	3	yards	of	fabric.		We'll	be	contac/ng	some	of	you,	who	have	made	these	
quilts,	to	show	your	work,	discuss	pros	and	cons,	and	to	offer	any	insight	as	to	how	to	
proceed	with	their	construc/on.		If	you	have	made	some	of	these	"3-yard	Quilts",	please	
contact	one	of	us	to	arrange	your	input	at	the	November	mee/ng.		We'd	love	to	learn	
from	you.	

December's	mee/ng	will	NOT	include	a	potluck.		Instead,	we	will	have	a	Potholder	
exchange.		It	will	be	like	last	year's	Mug-Rug	exchange.		Please	make	a	Christmas	themed	
potholder	and	par/cipate	in	the	fes/vi/es.		You	never	know	what	kind	of	beau/ful	
crea/on	you	will	win,	and	it's	fun.		We	will	provide	one	square	of	Insul-bright	for	your	
use	in	making	your	potholder.		I	will	have	that	available	to	you	at	the	October	and	
November	mee/ngs.		Search	the	internet	for	free	potholder	paCerns	if	you	need	
assistance.		In	addi/on	to	the	exchange,	we	are	planning	treats	for	you	all.			Yum...	

A	Helpful	Hint	

If	you	haven't	seen	this	method	of	ruler/template	organiza/on,	check	it	out.		It	works	
out	perfectly	for	me.	

(710)	The	Best	Way	to	Organize	Your	Quil/ng	and	Sewing	Rulers	-	YouTube	

Carol	Joy	Hollings	Retreat	

The	registra/on	is	now	open	to	non-guild	members.		Sign	up	you	and	your	
friend	now.		The	registra/on	sheet	is	aCached	as	a	pdf	document.		

Christine & Luanna ~ Co VPs"	
	

"	

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%253A%252F%252Fwww.youtube.com%252Fwatch%253Fv%253DDioer-Gzfms&data=04%257C01%257C%257C360529207dc349d75a6108d984155ffa%257C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%257C1%257C0%257C637686049605472250%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C1000&sdata=O27pyRsiR6twXIiVTO50kk5fmkzJso3cKlkWXvbpi8M%253D&reserved=0
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Board members Board members Board 
members Board members Board members 

  
PRESIDENT-Kay Dahlquist 

CO VICE PRESIDENTS-  

Luanna Gruber+ Christine Gengler 

Treasurer-Betty Pratt 

Secretary-Teri Mevius 

MEMBERSHIP-Mary Stoneburg 

NEWSLETTER-Mary Bartram 

QUILTSHOW CHAIR-Brenda Barwick 

SUNSHINE QUILTS CHAIR-Alyce King 

GREETING CARD CHAIR-Mary Pointer 

WEBMASTER CHAIR- Cindy Grimm 

ATTENTION 
Are you talented? Are you willing to be a board member? Everyone has a talent 
and we are looking for yours. The board members are asking that the guild 
members t0 start to decide who they would like to replace them.  Nominations 
will be in October and voting in November.  So if you have a talent and want to 
serve the guild please consider running for a position.  Thank you so much for 
all you do for the guild.  Everything add to the success of the guild and your 
talented is needed.
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www.sioulandsamplers.com 

SIOUXLAND Samplers Quilt 
Guild 

P.O. Box 162 

Sioux City, IA 51102 

www.siouxlandsamplers.org 

t

Sunshine quilts still 
NEEDED…..please 

Requesting Sunshine Quilts 
be at least 40 X 50 inches for 
size and can be large as you 
choose 
Please include your name on 
a piece of paper and attach 
to a place inside bag when 
turning in a Sunshine Quilt to 
be donated. And if you used 
your own batting let us know. 
I needing a piece of batting 
please contact me with the 
size piece you would like by 
e-mailing me 
@pwsptakkng@gmail.com or 
by calling 1.712.898.2477 and 
leave a message.  Your 
batting can be picked  up 
@the next Guild Meeting.  

Thank you,  
Alyce  

http://www.siouxlandsamplers.org
http://www.siouxlandsamplers.org
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 October birthdays 

Mary Bottjen,,,,10/25 

Virginia Freyermuth..10/18 

Kathleen Wilke….10/1 

Vickie Wilson,,,,10/03 
!

Festival of Tree         
This	is	a	reminder	that	we	con/nue	to	need	ornaments	for	the	
Fes/val	Of	Tree	Christmas	tree.		We	currently	have	74	
ornaments.		
	informa/on	concerning	the	project	will	be	available	at	the	next	
guild	mee/ng.		Terri	Mevius	will	be	checking	to	see	if	Lowes	will	
donate	a	tree	again	this	year.		The	theme	is	Salute	to	at	the	
Christmas.	
Ornaments	will	be	due	at	the	November	guild	mee/ng	
November	9th.		We	will	have	a	drrop	point	if	you	can’t	make	the	
mee/ng.		They	will	need	to	be	dropped	no	later	than	November	
18th.			
The	Fes/val	of	Trees	opens	at	the	HoChunk	Center		Monday,	
November	22	at	6:30.	.Proceeds	from	tree	sales	will	be	donated	
to	the	Sioux	City	Railroad	Museum.			
Ornaments	can	be	anything	that	pertains	to	Christmas	or	small	
quilt	blocks	(5	inches	and	under	that	are	made	out	of	Christmas	
material.			
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Friends      friends…..and fun 

About Our Organization MAKING CONNECTIONS If you are looking for a 
way to connect with other quilters, please join us at a guild meeting. We 
welcome quilters from newbies to experts. Membership dues are $20.00 a 
year. You will enjoy the informative meetings and workshops, the monthly 
newsletter, and the inspiration you can't help but pick up from our Show 
and Tell quilts at every meeting.  

Newsletter News from the creator of newsletter   

          Fall has fell.  This is my favorite season.  The smell of burning 
leaves and the crisp morning.  I don’t like that Pumpkin 
spice and I really think we could come up with at better 
think to drink.  No not beer they even have that in 
pumpkin.  Did I mention wine…bet they have that in 
pumpkin too.  Well I’ll just wait for hot chocolate season.  
Speaking of fall don’t forget those Christmas tree 
ornaments for the Festival of trees.  I am looking forward to 
seeing that for the first time.   The quilt show was 
wonderful.  Thanks for all the hard work and sharing of 
your talents.   

Mary Bartram

Monthly Raffle 

October-LaTomah Hauff  

November-Kristy Lynn 

December-Teri Mevius 


